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FAO Bob Neville

Dear Bob

I refer to your letter sent by email dated 24 October 2018 consulting the County Council as Minerals and Waste Planning Authority on planning application 8/01792/F:

Proposal: Erection of new equestrian yard comprising of stables, storage barn and hard surfacing.

Location: OS Parcel 0080 West Of Berryhill Road Adjoining And South Of Milton Road Adderbury.

The proposed development would not adversely affect significant mineral resources; and it does not have any strategic waste planning implications.  The County Council therefore has no minerals or waste planning comments to make on this application.

Regards,

Peter Day
Principal Minerals & Waste Policy Officer Development Management Team Oxfordshire County Council, Communities, County Hall, New Road, Oxford, OX1 1ND

